
What a fantastic year we’ve had so far!
As part of our Outdoor Learning, Primary

One are about to become Nature
Explorers. Alongside our nursery, we will

be completing several outdoor activities to
try and earn the RSPB Schools Wild

Challenge awards.

NUMERACY- MONEY AND TIME

LITERACY

PE IN DECEMBER 

World Book Day and Parents
Night-
Thursday 7th of March.

P1 Showcase-
Thursday 21st of March.

Schools close at 2.30pm on
Thursday 28th of March for
Easter & Re-open on Monday
15th April.

We have recently started Talk
for Writing through the

Gruffalo story, incorporating
drama activities to build

confidence & presentation skills.

We will also continue to build on
our blending skills through our

weekly reading books, developing
our comprehension skills. We

have also introduced
comprehension tasks in class to
improve our core reading skills,
including read to write tasks.

P r i m a r y  O n e  N e w s l e t t e rP r i m a r y  O n e  N e w s l e t t e r

Our topic for Term 3 is ‘Me and My Street’
Our big questions will be: What does my street
and local area look like? & What amenities can

I access within my local area?  

UPCOMING DATES

Our PE days remain the same. Please can
children come warmly dressed for PE on
Tuesdays as we will be outdoors if the

weather allows.  Outdoor learning will also
take place on a Tuesday afternoon.

We will be developing an awareness of how
money is used & on recognising a range of

coins.
We will be looking at how routines & events

link with times and seasons & will be exploring
ways to record and display these using
clocks, calendars and other methods.

PE-MONDAYS & TUESDAYS


